
We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 
At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 

responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 
relevant agencies. 
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Summer Term 
It has been a busy but very productive first two weeks 
back after Easter. 
 
The summer term is always full of so many exciting 
opportunities as well as much hard work that needs to 
be done. We know that all the children will rise to the 
challenges ahead and will all have much to celebrate 
come the summer holidays.  
 
Throughout this term, we will remind the children of 
our summer value of resilience and why perseverance 
and a growth mindset is so important at Lambley. 
 
As you will know from previous correspondence, we 
have welcomed Mrs. Hibberts to the team. We are so 
pleased that she has joined the team and it’s great to 
see that she has already settled into life at Lambley. 
Welcome Mrs. Hibberts! I want to also thank you all for 
making her feel so welcome over her first few weeks.   
 
Also this term, we have welcomed Jimmy Jumpshot 
back to teach Basketball and Dan Richards has returned 
to teach Wheelchair basketball both during school and 
as a KS2 after-school club. The children are really 
enjoying these opportunities and are showing true 
determination in every lesson. What a super attitude! 
Both coaches always comment on the children’s great 
attitude and how much they enjoy coming to Lambley. 
What a wonderful thing to be able to share with you. 
 
There is so much to look forward to over the coming 
weeks and I will be in contact with more updates in due 
course.  
 
For now, I simply want to welcome you back for the 
summer term and look forward to another wonderful 
and productive term.  
 
All the best 
 

Lee Christopher 

Contacts 
 

Office Manager: Mrs. Yvette Newton 
Office Administrator: Mrs Catherine Aizlewood 
Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email : office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 

 

Bank holiday and INSET day 
 
A quick reminder that next Monday (Monday 2nd May) is a Bank 
Holiday and so school will be closed. School will reopen to all pupils 
on Tuesday 3rd May. We hope you all have a wonderful long 
weekend.  
 
I also wanted to remind you all that school has an Inset day on 
Monday 6th June. Again, school will be closed to all pupils on this 
day and we will reopen on Tuesday 7th June for the final few weeks 
of term. 
 
Thank you 
 

 
Year 2 and Year 6 
I can proudly say that all the children have come back to school 
after the Easter break and started working incredibly hard. It is 
such a joy to see all the children with a real desire to learn and a 
thirst for knowledge. 
 
I would, at this stage, like to give a special mention to all the 
children in Year 2 and Year 6 who in the next few weeks, will sit 
their SATs examinations. They have worked so incredibly hard this 
year and are so determined to achieve their very best. 
 
I want to thank all the staff who work with these children for their 
tireless work and dedication to not only teach the children the 
necessary knowledge but also for instilling in them the hunger to 
succeed. 
 
Most of all, I want to thank the children for their readiness, 
determination, commitment, drive and resilience. We are all so 
very proud of you and we know that with the hard work and effort 
you have shown all year, you will achieve great things. Keep up the 
hard work for a few more weeks – you can and will reach to the 
stars! 

 
 


